Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

Thanks again for your prolific participation in the third NECE Conference
“Rethinking Citizenship Education in European Migration Societies: Political
Strategies - Social Changes - Educational Concepts*, in Lisbon, Portugal, April
26th — 28th, 2007. Since we left Lisbon we have been very busy editing keynote
speeches, statements and other contributions for our online documentation. We are
still waiting for some documents but wanted to give all of you access to the
documents and data of the conference without further delay. The documentation is
now online on: www.bpb.de/nece

We have received quite a number of comments and suggestions from participants.
We appreciate your feedback and will consider your suggestions — as much as
possible — when preparing our next meeting in Sofia, Bulgaria which is scheduled
for September / October 2008. As a follow-up to Lisbon we want to discuss topics
such as the role of the Nation/Nationalism/ national identity vis a vis Europe, populist
tendencies in Eastern Europe and the role of religion in public life. Best practice and
approaches in citizenship education should be presented. Please check
http://www.bpb.de/nece for further information which will be available as of October
2007.

Hope to see you again in Sofia.
Kind regards and best wishes

Christoph Muller-Hofstede, M.A.
Anja Ostermann



